Construction and Engineering Inspection Services


LETTERS OF INTEREST 

AND STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS 
For

Construction and Engineering Inspection Services
FEMA – Project 6
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the Jackson County Board of County Commissioners.  Currently, we are requesting Letters of Interest and Statements of Qualifications from registered, qualified consultant firms in the State of Florida with experience in Construction and Engineering Inspection Services on County Dirt Roads for projects involving Federal Emergency Managements and State of Florida reporting requirements, and inspection on projects involving restoring the roads to their condition prior to the storm event of April 2014:

Project:
FEMA 6 - Roads in SW Jackson County
The Contractors Work includes hauling, spreading and compacting limerock base and fill dirt to restore the roads (limerock and earthwork); pipe work and installation; cleaning and restoring ditches and pipes; concrete work, grading the roads, mixing dirt and other work as indicated in the quantities.  
The consultant will provide on site inspectors to monitor the work of the contractor and to ensure that the roads are restored to acceptable condition in support of the Jackson County Engineering and Road Departments. The roads involved are listed in the form of proposal along with the quantities of work.
The selected firm shall serve as the Jackson County Construction and Engineering Inspection Services consultant for the project.  Qualifications must be submitted by the deadline at the location as indicated below:

Due Date:
September 27, 2018 - 1:00 p.m. CST,
 



Jackson County Purchasing Department



2864 Madison Street, Marianna, Fl 32446


The consultant will be selected based on qualifications and experience for the type of Work and will strictly follow the Consultants Competitive Negotiations Act and the State of Florida rules and regulations.

Please direct any questions regarding these documents to Larry Alvarez at the Jackson County Engineering Department.  Questions must be submitted in writing by email to Larry Alvarez at lalvarez@jacksoncountyfl.com or faxed to (850) 482-9063, with a copy emailed to Jeannie Bean at jbean@jacksoncountyfl.com or faxed to Jeannie Bean at (850) 482-9063, and copy to Judy Austin at jaustin@jacksoncountyfl.com.  We look forward to working with you. A copy of the RFQ may also be found on our web page at
www.jacksoncountyfl.net/purchasing click on current bids/RFQ’s.
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